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We're here during this crisis 
We know that many of our loyal customers depend on our optical glass 
and coatings services continuing without interruption during this crisis. 
We are staying up to date on the current guidelines as the COVID-19 
situation continues to evolve and continually keeping in mind the safety 
of our employees and customers.  
 

Here's what we are doing:  
 Our facility is operating and continuing to provide essential 

services.  
 We remain accessible by phone and email during normal business 

hours or via our web site at www.nanofilm.com  
 We have enhanced our cleaning and sanitizing procedures to help 

stop the spread of this virus. 
 Social distancing practices are being observed. 
 Employees who can work remotely are working from home. 
 We are in regular communication with our vendors to maintain the 

essential production supplies. 
 
We will be making necessary adjustments as the situation changes. 
From all of us at Nanofilm we wish you and your family to stay well. 

 For questions, please call (805) 496-5031  
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